
From: Bill Shepard [mailto:bshep19@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 7:14 AM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB79 
 
Please count me as one of the many, many opposed to the implementation of the above fiduciary 
rule. This rule will limit my and many of the country's small investors ability to control our own 
retirement accounts. 
 
Please delay the implementation and repeal the above rule as soon as possible. 
 
Thank You 
 
William J Shepard 
 


